(TO REPORTS)

Alterations as per Owners' letter and Drawing,
received 7/5/49.

The Owners should be informed that the plan
received 1s only an arrangement drawing and structural
details of the alterations effected will be recuired before
approval can be given.

In this respect it would appear that the deck
girder in line with the hatch side (which is supported by
bulkheads 80 and 94) has been cut in way of the new opening.

This will require to be veriflied and the method
of supporting the girder found to be satisfactory.

The scantlings of the new structure will also be
required for consideration.
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11th May, 1949.
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